
 

 

 

 

 

 

Changed date of publishing an interim report       

  

Current report no: 13/2022 

Date: 05.04.2022 

Time: 03:21 p.m. 

 

 

The Management Board of LPP SA informs that the date of publishing both the consolidated and 

separate annual reports for 2021/22, initially set for 21 April 2022, has been changed to 20 April 2022. 

Simultaneously, the date of the conference on financial results, i.e. 21 April 2022, remains unchanged. 

 

 

Article 56(1)(2) of the Public Offering Act – current and interim information     

 

Signatures:   Przemysław Lutkiewicz – Vice-President of the Management Board  

   Jacek Kujawa - Vice-President of the Management Board 


